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PERMISSION FORM 
 

DIS COMMUNITY NETWORK CONSENT FORM 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our DIS Community Network, a network for DIS parents, would like to share information about school & 
community events, groups, parent task forces, happenings and points of interest within the school and broader 
community.  
 
They would like to send you their newsletter “Newsflash” and in addition, they will keep you informed about 
upcoming events and volunteer opportunities at our school. Due to the EU General Data Protection Regulation 
(GDPR), the school is not allowed to share parent contact details with the DIS Community Network directly.  
 
Therefore, we kindly ask you to give permission below. 
 
Child 1 Family Name, First Name, Grade:________________________________________________________ 
 
Child 2 Family Name, First Name, Grade:________________________________________________________ 
 
Child 3 Family Name, First Name, Grade:________________________________________________________ 

 

I consent to receive emails from the DIS Community Network as follows:  

 

Family Name, First Name (Guardian 1):  

 

Email address (Guardian 1):  

 

Family Name, First Name (Guardian 2):  

 

Email address (Guardian 2):  
 
 
I hereby give the DIS Community Network permission to send emails to the given addresses and to store the 
email addresses given in a mailing list.  

I understand that I have the right to withdraw the permission, given to DIS Community Network, at any time with 
effect for the future. All changes have to be in written form. Contact: discommunitynetwork@gmail.com 

Your email address will automatically be removed from the mailing list when your child leaves DIS or when you 
withdraw permission.  

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Date, Place       Signature parent  

 
 
We would be grateful if you return the signed form. You can send the signed form via email to 
discommunitynetwork@gmail.com or you give it to our Preschool office or to the reception at the school 
campus. Thank you!  

mailto:info@dresden-is.de
http://www.dresden-is.de/
mailto:discommunitynetwork@gmail.com

